
PAXTON-BUCKLEY-LODA COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 
P. O. Box 50 

Paxton, Illinois  60957-0050 
Phone:  (217) 379-3314 

Fax:  (217) 379-2862 
 
 
Dear Panther Families, 
  
Due to the events that occurred Friday morning at the high school, out of an abundance of caution we 
will have additional security measures in place at the high school as we begin the week.  
 
I want to stress that our buildings are safe, but we take any and all threats seriously as the safety of 
our students and staff is our top priority.  
 
If you or your child has additional information regarding this situation, please contact high school 
administration at (217)379-4331.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work through this situation.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Travis Duley, Superintendent 
Paxton-Buckley-Loda CUSD #10 


